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December 6:   Celebrating Hope   

10am (family service) and 10:30am (adult service)  

 

This Sunday we will tell the stories and sing the songs of the great December 
Holy Days: Hannukah (Judaism), Bohdi Day (Buddhism), Solstice (Pagan), 
Mawlid Alnabi (Islam), and Christmas (Christian).  When the days get dark and 
air gets cold, we light candles, tell stories, and sing songs of hope. 
 

December 13:    Revels: Finding Light in Darkness 

10:15am (one service only)                                 

 

Children and youth lead us in a multisensory exploration of the stories of the 
dark time of the year: the baby born in the barn; the wheel of the year; the mira-
cle of the extra-long-burning oil; how hummingbird got his red throat.  We’ll 
join others across the globe in a special celebration: December 13 is Santa Lucia 
Day. 
 

December 20:  Christmas 

10:15am (one service only) 
 

All ages will begin the service together for a Christmas message. Then the chil-
dren will leave for a one room school house, while the adults remain for a 
Christmas sermon in the Unitarian tradition. 

December 27: The Serenity Prayer 

10:15am (one service only) 
 

As one year draws to a close and a new one approaches, it seems like an apt 
time to explore the Serenity Prayer and what it means for all of us, theists and 
humanists alike. 

DDDDECEMBERECEMBERECEMBERECEMBER    SSSSUNDAYUNDAYUNDAYUNDAY    WWWWORSHIPORSHIPORSHIPORSHIP    SSSSERVICESERVICESERVICESERVICES    
PLEASE CAREFULLY NOTE THE SERVICE TIMES EACH SUNDAY 

December 24:        CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLE LIGHT SERVICES 

4:30pm, 6pm, and 7:30pm 

 

Due to serious overcrowding last year, we will hold three 
traditional Christmas Eve Candle Light services.  They 
will all include the same candle lighting ceremony. The 
7:30pm service will be more contemplative. This is one 

of the loveliest services of our entire church year. What is better than a tradi-
tional Christmas Eve candle service on the Town Green! This year there will be 
plenty of room so bring all your friends and family along.  

The Five Point Cluster is composed of Unitar ian Universalist Churches in 
Canton, Foxborough, N. Easton, Sharon, and Stoughton. On Dec. 27th UU's 
from the Five Point Cluster churches are invited to a special musical service at 
the Unity UU Church in N. Easton, 9 Main Street, North Easton, starting at 
10:30am. This is a chance to visit a different UU sanctuary and meet UU's from 
the five different congregations. 



December is meant to be a time of hope. As the days grow dark, we light candles. As the days grow cold, we 
celebrate with Holy Days. And this is certainly a year when we need hope. We face terrorism in Paris, Mali, 
Israel, Iraq (and many more countries). We watch our world leaders make promises at the United Nations Cli-
mate Change Conference and worry whether humanity has the will to save itself. We watch the doors being 
closed to the resettlement of millions of refugees without any solution to the carnage in Syria (from which 
most of them fled). Added to this are the personal problems we each are facing, for as Plato wrote: “Everyone 
is fighting a hard battle.” So for encouragement, in December we tell a story about a light burning eight days in 
an ancient Temple (freedom), a story about a peasant child being born in a manger (love), and a story about the 
return of the sun after the longest night (hope).  At this moment in time we must hold two truths simultaneous-
ly: the world is a painful mess and there is great hope and love. We gather in spiritual community to renew our 
hope and love, so we can realistically and effectively work for a more humane world. 
 

Jim Robinson 

From the Minister 

“How many cooks does it take to stuff a turkey? One, but you really have to squeeze him in!” 

                                          (http://www.coolest-holiday-parties.com/thanksgiving-jokes.html)  
 

I had a nice day on the second of recent holidays where we find that the story of its origin was not what we 
were taught in school. Columbus Day celebrates a man who did some nasty things and had little to brag about 
other than a sense of adventure. Now more and more we hear that the first Thanksgiving wasn’t all that great 
and by that I mean more than just no apple pie. It seems the Pilgrims were not looking for just religious free-
dom but also for a place to establish their idea of a religious society. The New England natives were familiar 
with foreigners as trading partners. Squanto (not his real name) had been to Europe for many years, initially 
and unsuccessfully to be sold into slavery. He eventually made his way back to Massachusetts to find that all 
of his village and about three quarters of his tribe had died in a recent epidemic allegedly brought on by con-
tact with Europeans. The nearby tribe, the Narraganset, was unaffected by the disease and were a threat to the 
now much smaller Wampanoag, Squanto’s tribe. Previously only liking Europeans in small doses, the Wampa-
noag saw a tactical advantage in allying with the Pilgrims with Squanto as an intermediary so let them settle. 
What happened after that is another story. 
 

I don’t know about you but I find conflicting accounts of history quite frustrating. The above sounds reasona-
ble but how do I know it is true? I liked and believed the story of happy Pilgrims and Wampanoag when I was 
a kid. There are efforts, largely starting in Texas since they are a huge buyer of textbooks, to print textbooks 
indicating that the European colonization of North America was a noble venture and done honorably even 
though it wasn’t always done that way. Efforts like this make one aware of the power history can hold over the 
present. All I can say is to take announced changes in history carefully. Look for multiple reliable sources and 
be prepared to be disappointed. You may also need to find better reasons to enjoy holidays, for example 
Thanksgiving can be a harvest festival where we thank whomever or whatever we think has helped us survive 
and hopefully prosper. However you celebrated it, I hope you had a happy Thanksgiving. 
 

Jim Mullin 

Presidential Ponderings 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

From The Director of Religious Education 

Parent-Child Communication:  The music matters 

 

The parent of a 4 year old proudly states, “I told my child he can ask me anything.”  For this parent, keeping 
the channels of communication open between parent and child was crucial in order to share dearly-held values 
with her child.   It’s an important aspiration.  And it’s complicated.  Because it means that she gets to field 
questions about everything from where babies come from and why the sky is blue to less fun topics like war, 
terrorism, poverty, racism, pornography, etc. 
 

So how do we respond when a little voice pipes up from the back seat – or when a no-longer-little voice calls 
us to account for the hypocrisies of this world? 

 

The music matters.  That’s what I gleaned from the video that we watched at our recent Our Whole Lives par-
ent meeting.  A woman in the video described what happens when you go to a Broadway musical. Afterwards, 
you may not remember every word of your favorite number.  Yet you are likely to find yourself humming the 
tune – and smiling.  Your memory is not exact, yet the music evokes more of the memory of what you took in.  
The music matters. 
 

In parent-child communications, “the music” is in the emotions expressed by the parent.  If the parent is calm, 
the moment is not charged.  The child may or may not hold on to the content of the message – but they get the 
idea that this is something they can ask the parent about in the future.   If the parent is confused, agitated, or 
angry, the music is discordant – and the child gets the message that maybe this is not something to ask about. 
 

Managing the music isn’t easy, particularly when a topic triggers strong emotions.  Some parents step back to 
reflect upon what bothers them about a topic.   Some check in with other adults.  The point is to find that calm-
er, more centered space within ourselves from which we can connect with our inquisitive child and promote a 
trusting dialogue.  (See below for specific resources about the Paris attacks.) 
 

Taking a deep breath in and letting it out slowly,   

 

Louise 

Online resources about talking with your children about tragic events 

 

http://twopedsinapod.org/2015/11/paris-how-to-explain-a-tragedy-to-your-children/ 
 

http://www.sparklestories.com/blog/2015/11/14/support-children-face-terrorist-attacks-paris/ 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UwBcYMaz0Jg (this is a video of a brilliant conversation between a little 
Parisian boy and his dad) 

REVELS – Children leading worship! 
 

Children will lead worship for the entire congregation on December 13.  So that our children and youth are 
comfortable working together in this important role, they are asked to participate in two brief rehearsals.  If 
you have any question about your child’s involvement in Revels, please contact Louise Marcoux. 
 

Revels Rehearsals:  Sunday, December  6, 11:45 am – 1 pm and Sunday, December 13, 9 am to 10 am. 
 

Revels Worship service:  Sunday, December  13, 10:15 am to 11:30 am. 



Revels is fast approaching and our Religious Education students have been hard at work and having fun pre-
paring for this annual celebration which will take place on Sunday December 13th. 
 

The Preschool-Kindergarten class has a barn complete with animals to share their story with you.   
 

The Grade 1-2 class is focusing on the life-cycle of a sunflower and the wheel of the year. 
 

The Grade 3-4 students are exploring the traditions of Hanukkah and Yule, and are eager to share those with 
the congregation. 
 

The Grade 5-6 group is putting the finishing touches on their plans to share the story of hummingbird and his 
red throat though shadow theatre. 
 

And the Grade 7-8 students are focusing on the symbols and traditions of Santa Lucia, including baking the 
traditional buns to share with everyone. 
 

Parents, please watch your email for any updates and schedule reminders for Revels preparations.  There are 
no regular RE classes scheduled for the second half of December and regular classes resume on January 3rd, 
2016.  

December in Religious Education 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS, Continued 

DECEMBER PROGRAMS 

Children’s Choir Rehearsals – will be Tuesdays Dec. 1,8, 15, at 5:30pm. New children always welcome. 
 

Children’s Theatre Games Group – will meet Wed. Dec.2 at 4:15pm and Wed. Dec. 16 at 4:15pm. New 
children always welcome. 
 

Book Group – will meet Wed. Dec. 2 at 7:30pm to discuss Mira Jacob’s novel “A Sleepwalkers Guide to 
Dancing.” 

 

Potluck Supper – Friday, Dec. 4, 6pm – bring a dish and enjoy the company. 

(Continued on page 5) 

Conversations at the Meetinghouse 

Friday, December 4th, 7PM      

"“Christmas Unwrapped: Consumerism, Christ and Culture"  

James Tracy, Ph.D 

 

The author/editor of "Christmas Unwrapped: Consumerism, Christ, and Culture", James Tracy PhD, will be 
our speaker. Of the book, James Carroll writes: "Christmas Unwrapped is an illumination and a challenge, a 
book that can change culture and rescue our faith - in sum, a gift." In his talk, James Tracey will offer a fasci-
nating accounting of how the Christmas holidays changed over the centuries. Touching on cultural studies, 
theology, history, and biblical studies, he will explore how our current holiday stories, rituals and icons (It's a 
Wonderful Life, Miracle on 34th Street, Santa Claus, gift giving, holiday concerts, and above all shopping) 
have become a new religion in America, the religion of consumer capitalism. We will explore the  question: 
where does Jesus fit in the modern consumer holiday of  Christmas? Free and Open to the Public. 



Meditation Group – will meet Tuesday, Dec. 8  and Tuesday, Dec. 22nd at 7:30pm. New comers welcomed. 
  

Wednesday, December 9, 1-2:30 pm - Divine Moves offers music and movement as a spiritual practice and 
path to wellness.  This uplifting spirit-body practice restores a healing connection to joy through simple, flow-
ing moves to beautiful, inspiring music. Easy, repetitive moves and free dance invite you to deepen your con-
nection to earth, open your heart, and awaken and embody spirit.  Led by trained Divine Moves facilitator, 
Louise Marcoux.  No fee.  Your clothing should allow you to move freely.  
 

Women’s Support Group will meet on Thursday Dec. 10 at 7:30pm. New women always welcome to 
join. 
 

Men’s Support Group will meet on Thursday Dec. 10 at 8pm. New men always welcome to join. 
 

Let’s Laugh Today in Sharon is on Saturday, December  12th, 11am-noon in Program Rooms A/B and 
every second Saturday of the month: Laughter is a gift that anyone can open! See how contagious laughter re-
ally is by attending a FREE Laughter Yoga session. Any age and any level of physical ability can participate in 
this uplifting experience! Led by Certified Laughter Yoga Teachers, Linda and Bill Hamaker. Come meet Gig-
gles and Chipper this month! They are Linda and Bill's hypoallergenic dogs and only weigh a total of less than 
10 pounds together! PLEASE BRING AT LEAST ONE CANNED GOOD FOR THE SHARON/
STOUGHTON FOOD PANTRY. Please bring your water bottle because laughing is dehydrating. New laugh-
ers are always welcomed! See more information and more opportunities to laugh at www.letslaughtoday.com 

 

Couples Enrichment Group – will meet Thursday Dec. 17 at 7:30pm. All personal sharing is done only be-
tween partners. Led by Jim and Appleseed Robinson. New couples always welcome. 
 

Covenant Groups – If you would like to join a covenant group, where key spiritual and ethical issues are dis-
cussed in a small group setting, contact Jim Robinson at revrobinson@uusharon.org. 
 

Vestry Art Display – The art display in the vestry this month is the art work of Dinah Altman. 
 

 

(Continued from page 4) 

DECEMBER PROGRAMS, Continued 

Join the fun! – Cookies and Caroling 

 

Everyone’s invited to decorate cookies and sing carols on Saturday, December 12, 
from 1:30 to 3 pm.  This holiday gathering is sponsored by the Religious Education 
Committee. 

Annual Holiday Potluck is Coming 

 

After a one-year hiatus, the annual holiday potluck returns on Saturday, Dec. 12, 
from 5 to 7 p.m. in the vestry. There is no sign-up sheet; bring a dish you'd like to 
share with fellow congregation members and friends, whether appetizer, salad, en-
tree or dessert (recipes without peanuts would be preferable, to limit issues with 
food allergies). The Membership Committee will provide coffee and child care for 
the all-ages gathering, which offers a relaxed atmosphere for communing before the 
season's hustle and bustle hit high gear.  Check with a committee member for more 
information.  SEE YOU THERE! 



Neponset Choral Society 

 

Enjoy the Neponset Choral Society winter concert on Saturday evening Dec. 12 at 8 PM or Sunday Dec. 13 at 
2:30 PM at St Mark's Episcopal Church in Foxboro. Schubert's delicate Mass in G and shorter seasonal pieces 
ranging from the haunting to the festive are on the program.  Tickets are $20, $18 for seniors and students, and 
you can save $2 per ticket by buying them in advance from Rory and Beth McGregor or Dan Huse. Questions 
or reservations? Contact Beth McGregor. 

Partner Church Internet Pen Pals 

 

This fall we became twinned (the British phrase) or partnered (the 
American phrase) with the John Pounds Memorial Unitarian Church 
in Portsmouth, England, United Kingdom. At our partner church ser-
vice in September nearly 50 of our members signed up to be internet 
pen pals with a member of the Portsmouth Unitarian Church. The 

folks in Portsmouth lost the list but after a month found it again. So in Decem-
ber they will be arranging pen pals and you can expect to hear from someone in 
January or February.  

Lost Key 

 

Edele Panessidi lost a 
Toyota key with built-in 
electronic (lock/unlock/
open trunk). If you found 
it, please let her know.  
Thank you! 

Circle Suppers - Church members and fr iends who want to par ticipate in Circle Suppers in 
2016 should sign up by Friday, Dec. 27 by contacting Allison Jones. If you signed up in October, 
you do not need to submit your name again. Circle Suppers are held the second Saturday of the 
month from January through May. Upcoming dates are January 9, February 13, March 12, April 9, 

and May 14. Hosts can choose to hold the dinner on a different date if needed. Send Allison the dates you 
wish to participate, the number of guests you can accommodate, the names of the hosts, phone number, street 
address and email address. Newcomers welcome. 

Mansfield Music and Arts Society 

 

Due to conflicting church events we will not have a theatre night on 12/19 for “It's a Wonderful Life”. Our 
next show at Mansfield Music and Arts Society is *The Dresser *on January 30. It tells the story of an aging 
actor's personal assistant, who struggles to keep his charge's life together. 
 

If we have enough people we will make-our-own reception at 7:00 pm and the show starts at 8:00 pm. Tickets 
are $26.00 per person. Please call or email Pat McDougal  if interested and pass the word. We encourage new 
church members and friends to join us for a fun evening of socializing and entertainment. 
 

Please mark your calendars for the rest of the season at Mansfield Music and Arts Society:  

                   Becoming Dr. Ruth - Mar 5        
      Little Women - April 23      
      The World Goes Round a Kander & Ebb musical - June 11 

 

Amahl and the Night Visitors   
Saturday, December 19 at 7:00 PM 

 

“Amahl and the Night Visitors", a one-act opera with words and music by the Italian-American composer Gian
-Carlo Menotti.  Sung in concert performance by the Unitarian Church of Sharon choir, with soloists Doug 
McDougal, Rory McGregor, John Schumacher, Jennifer Spencer, Gary Webber, and Nolan Howard as Amahl. 
 

After the performance delicious home made desserts and fair trade beverages will be served by the Not Just 
Another Coffee House volunteers. 



In its November meeting, the Board of Trustees approved the use of funds remaining from the original AIM 
project to pay for the cost of the schematic design phase of AIM2 given that the goals of AIM2 are consistent 
with those for which the money had been raised and authorized by the Church membership. There are $21,919 
currently in the AIM fund account. 
 

At the completion of the AIM construction effort, there was a positive balance in the AIM account as the pro-
ject came in slightly under budget. Before it disbanded in December of 2010, the AIM committee assembled a 
list of items that represented possible ways for spending the remaining funds. This “unfunded items” list was a 
compendium of unfinished tasks (e.g., view panes in classroom doors), additional furnishings (e.g., couch for 
the nursery), and needed renovations (e.g., updated electrical system and lighting in the sanctuary). The pro-
jected cost of all of the items on the list significantly exceeded the amount of money remaining in the AIM 
fund. 
 

The AIM committee turned over the list to the Board of Trustees to adjudicate. In the five years since that 
time, the Board approved spending for nearly half of the original 43 items on the list and determined that sev-
eral others were not required. Of the 19 items remaining, the most costly are within the scope of the AIM2 pro-
ject (sanctuary electrical and lighting systems, new cushions for the pews, integrating the meetinghouse and 
the addition’s fire alarm systems, sanctuary video system). The AIM2 committee will make a recommendation 
to the Board for the disposition of any remaining items. 
 

The cost of the schematic design phase is expected to be $18,000. As reported in the October Chalice, HKT 
Architects will create several renderings of conceptual plans that address the topics that we have raised with 
them which are central for the revitalization of the sanctuary. The plans will be reviewed with membership in 
one or more workshops to get your feedback on the alternatives presented. Ultimately, once we have been able 
to agree on a set of options that we want to carry forward, HKT will prepare a final schematic design and up-
dated set of cost estimates. 
 

If you have any questions or would just like to chat about the project, please talk with any of us at coffee hour 
or send an email to AIM2@uusharon.org. 
 

Jack Armstrong (committee chair), Tom Kinraide, Edele Panessidi, Joe Rando, Gare Reid, Colleen Tuck 

AIM 2 Update 



The social justice focuses in December for the Unitarian Church of Sharon are climate change and economic justice. In concurrence 
showing UCS’ support for the Paris climate change conference, the “brown envelope” offerings on Sundays in December will be donated 
to 350.org  This organization has been the international leader in building a global climate movement. For more information, see 
www.350.org   
 

UCS will show its support for economic justice through actions towards Gifts For Kids, MainSpring House and the Stoughton/Sharon Food 
Pantry. Please help brighten a child or teen’s Christmas through donating gifts through the local Gifts For Kids program. See Alison Reid 
for more information. UCS will make 100 lunches for MainSpring House on Sunday, December 6th, during coffee hour, and the offerings 
from the Christmas Eve services will be donated to MainSpring House. Additionally, donations of can and non-perishable food will be col-
lected and donated to the Stoughton-Sharon Food Pantry. Please give generously during this holiday season of giving. 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Massive Mobilization Rally for Jobs, Justice and Climate – On Saturday, December 12th, from 1:00-3:00 PM, people from across the 
region will converge on Boston for a massive mobilization to demand jobs, justice and climate action. Meet at the Parkman Bandstand on 
the Boston Common. For more information, see www.uumassaction.org or http://350mass.betterfutureproject.org/dec12  Let us have a 
strong turnout of UUs! 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Syrian Refugee Crisis – Thank you for your hearty “brown envelope” donations during the month of October towards the UUA/UUSC 
Refugee Crisis Fund. UCS donated $1,512.25.  
 

Members of the Social Justice Committee are concerned about the increasing anti-refugee sentiments that are sweeping our nation and 
the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. Our hearts go out to the people of Paris in this in time of tragedy, as well as to the millions of Syri-
an refugees who are fleeing the exact same terror which unfolded on the streets of Paris. As we seek to respond to these attacks, we 
must remember that America has always been a global humanitarian leader and protector of refugees and asylum seekers from around 
the world who are fleeing extreme violence. Our governments, both national and state, must not act impulsively in response to this vio-
lence. Please contact your national and state legislators and let them know your concerns.  
 

Additionally, UUSC will host a national justice building conference call on Thursday, December 3rd, from 3:00-4:15 PM EST. If you would 
like to participate, call 1-888-585-9008 and use the passcode 609185545.   
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Clothing Collection – Thank you for contributing to the Clothing Collection for new immigrant families. The clothing will be distributed 
through the Chelsea Collaborative. Thank you also to Rory McGregor for coordinating the collection and delivery of the clothing. Many, 
many thanks! 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Proposed Spectra Energy Pipeline – Spectra Energy has proposed a new 30” diameter, high pressure, pipeline to run through Sharon 
and neighboring towns. Sharon residents plan to attend the Selectmen’s meeting on Tuesday, December 1st, at 6:30 PM, at the Sharon 
Community Center. December 1st will be the first town hearing on the proposal. Learn more at www.NoSharonGasPipeline.org 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Social Justice Movie Night – The next social justice movie night will be on Friday, January 22nd, at 7:00 PM. The film will be “The Great 
Debaters” starring Denzel Washington and Forest Whitaker. Inspired by a true story, Washington shines as a brilliant but politically radical 
debate team coach who uses the power of works to transform a group of African American college students into an historical powerhouse 
that took on the Harvard elite. Plan to attend!         
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Holiday Alert! – Tis the season for making plans for the upcoming holidays. Why not put a Fair Trade spin on your shopping needs 
along the way? At coffee hour, the social justice committee offers an exciting range of coffees, chocolates and many other treats that 
make excellent gifts and house warming presents for this busy season of gatherings and get-togethers. Knowing that they are high quality 
items produced within a philosophy of treating farmers fairly makes them all that much nicer to give and receive. They come with a great 
story to share! 
  

Not sure what to give someone special? Try using our Shopping for Justice gift cards to purchase a gift card from the hundreds availa-
ble at most grocery stores. Stop & Shop, Hannafords, Big Y and Roche Bros. all welcome you to use their gift cards to purchase other gift 
cards. (Shaws has stopped allowing commercial gift cards to be purchased with their store cards.) It’s easy! Buy a grocery card, use it to 
buy a coffee shop or restaurant or bookstore gift card to give or to use yourself. When you do, know that you are helping to end hunger 
and homelessness in the region. Stop by the Social Justice corner at coffee hour and ask about our special holiday offers to help make 
the holidays easier while making a difference in the world. 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Happy Holidays from the Social Jus�ce Commi�ee! 

SOCIAL JUSTICE UPDATES -  DECEMBER 2015 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 

Children’s 
Choir  5:30pm 

Coming of Age 
7:30pm 

2 

Children’s Dra-
ma Group 
4:15pm 

Book Group 
7:30pm 

Adult Choir 
7:30pm 

3  4 

Potluck Sup-
per 6pm 

Conversations 
at the Meeting-
house 7pm 

5 

 

6 

Family Worship Service 10am 

Worship Service 10:30am 

Religious Education Classes 
10:30am 

Membership Committee  
11:45am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

7 

Matrix Book 
Group 
7:25pm 

Women’s 
Group I 
(Closed 
Group) 
7:30pm 

8 

Children’s 
Choir 5:30pm 

Meditation 
Group 7:30pm 

9 

Divine Moves 
1pm 

Board of Trus-
tees 7:15pm 

Adult Choir 
7:30pm 

10 

Second Women’s 
Group 7:30pm 

Men’s Group 8pm 

11 

Movie Night 
7pm 

12 

Let’s Laugh 
Today 11am 

Cookies and 
Caroling 
1:30pm 

Holiday Party 
5pm 

13 

Worship Service 10:15am 

Youth Group 5pm 

Covenant Group 7pm 

14 

Matrix Book 
Group 
7:25pm 

15 

Children’s 
Choir 5:30pm 

Coming of Age 
7:30pm 

16 

Children’s Dra-
ma Group 
4:15pm 

Adult Choir 
7:30pm 

17 

Couples Enrich-
ment Group 
7:30pm 

18  19 

Choir Perfor-
mance: 
Amahl 7pm 

20 

Worship Service 10:15am 

Covenant Group 7pm 

21  22 

Meditation 
Group 7:30pm 

23 

Adult Choir 
7:30pm 

24 

Christmas Eve 
Services 4:30pm, 
6:00pm, 7:30pm 

 

25 

 

26 

Newsletter 
Deadline 5pm 

27 

Worship Service 10:15am 

Covenant Group 7pm 

28  29  30 

Adult Choir 
7:30pm 

31    

Please go to  
www.uusharon.org/

calendars  
to reserve meeting space or  
to view the most up to date 

calendar. 
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